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Jon Beckman, Finance Director  
Waukegan Park District 
 
Thank you, Lake County Board, F&A COVID-19 Committee, and Lake County staff.  We 
appreciate putting Park Districts into the funding equation for COVID-19 related 
reimbursements.  We look forward to working with you as we all are solution-focused 
and positive change management organizations in our Lake County Communities!  
 
I know my fellow Park and Rec Finance Directors are ready to meet and exceed your 
expectations based on all the requirements for federal CARES Act funding.  We all like 
exceeding audit requirements for our taxpayers and organizations. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Best- 
 
Jon Beckmann, MBA, CPRP 
Superintendent of FUNance 
1324 Golf Road • Waukegan, IL 60087 
847-360-4715 Office 
waukeganparks.org 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.waukeganparks.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7CBVela%40lakecountyil.gov%7C8a6622acb79740bf401308d824edcb03%7Cdd536cf592fd42ffa754e98666cb7a96%7C0%7C0%7C637299951013206830&sdata=FkVR64%2BsRQ9QY9kEeTk1w36Y3HBawjTZZel80hfSwUs%3D&reserved=0

